
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

New Sermon Series 

Starting 
August 14th 

Church	family	we	have	experienced	a	wonderful	summer	
together.	I	sure	have	enjoyed	the	Summer	Fun	Nights	where	
we	have	been	able	to	fellowship	and	worship	together.	
experience	what	pastors	call	the	“summer	slump.”	I’m	excited	
about	our	way	ahead	as	our	numbers	have	increased	
throughout	the	summer	and	I	expect	us	to	continue	climbing	
through	the	new	school	year.	Often	times	when	this	season	
approaches	I	feel	that	it	is	a	good	reminder	for	us	to	get	back	
to	the	basics.	Beginning	this	month	we	will	jump	into	a	new	
series	with	that	title	“Back	to	the	Basics.”	I’m	hoping	you	will	
join	me	in	reaching	in	and	reaching	out	to	not	only	become	
the	best	church	around	but	that	you	and	I	will	be	the	best	
people	around.	Keep	this	as	your	motivation,	people	are	
attracted	to	a	place	where	God	and	Love	abound.	Love	God,	
Love	Others,	That’s	It.	
	
Sneak	Peek:	
September	4th	we	will	be	rolling	out	our	new	Sunday	school	
classes	as	well	as	a	new	focus	on	studying	the	Bible	together.	
If	you	are	not	part	of	a	small	group	Sunday	School	class,	now	
is	the	time	to	jump	in.	I’m	excited	about	a	new	singles	class,	a	
new	35-45	class,	and	a	new	25-35	class.	We	just	want	to	do	
life	together	and	there	is	no	better	place	to	start	than	a	small	
group	Sunday	School.			
	

A MESSAGE FROM  
BRO. MATT 

I	sure	have	enjoyed	the	Summer	
Fun	Nights	where	we	have	been	
able	to	fellowship	and	worship	
together.	Many	churches	
experience	what	pastors	call	the	
“summer	slump.”	I’m	excited	
about	our	way	ahead	as	our	
numbers	have	increased	
throughout	the	summer	and	I	
expect	us	to	continue	climbing	
through	the	new	school	year.	
Often	times	when	this	season	
approaches	I	feel	that	it	is	a	good	

SNEEK PEEK: 
September	4th	we	will	be	rolling	out	our	new	Sunday	school	classes	as	well	
as	a	new	focus	on	studying	the	Bible	together.	If	you	are	not	part	of	a	small	
group	Sunday	School	class,	now	is	the	time	to	jump	in.	I’m	excited	about	a	
new	singles	class,	a	new	35-45	class,	and	a	new	25-35	class.	We	just	want	
to	do	life	together	and	there	is	no	better	place	to	start	than	a	small	group	
Sunday	School.			
	

reminder	for	us	to	get	back	to	the	
basics.	Beginning	this	month	we	
will	jump	into	a	new	series	with	
that	title	“Back	to	the	Basics.”	I’m	
hoping	you	will	join	me	in	
reaching	in	and	reaching	out	to	
not	only	become	the	best	church	
around	but	that	you	and	I	will	be	
the	best	people	around.	Keep	this	
as	your	motivation,	people	are	
attracted	to	a	place	where	God	
and	Love	abound.	Love	God,	Love	
Others,	That’s	It.	
	
Sneak	Peek:	
September	4th	we	will	be	rolling	
out	our	new	Sunday	school	classes	
as	well	as	a	new	focus	on	studying	
the	Bible	together.	If	you	are	not	
part	of	a	small	group	Sunday	
School	class,	now	is	the	time	to	
jump	in.	I’m	excited	about	a	new	
singles	class,	a	new	35-45	class,	
and	a	new	25-35	class.	We	just	
want	to	do	life	together	and	there	
is	no	better	place	to	start	than	a	
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• Aug 3rd  -Winter Blast 

Sign-Up  

• Aug 7th – Backpack 

Blessings 

• Aug 10th – MHS Senior 

Breakfast 6AM 

• Aug. 14th  New Sermon 

Series Begins 

• Aug 14th  Baptism 

Service  

• Aug 18th  Women’s 

Ministry Fair  

• Aug 31st – Christmas 

In August 



	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


